

Sunday, March 24, 2019

To: Diane Mitchell, Chapter President, et.al.

Re: No. Nv. Chapter Historian Report

Hi Everyone,

Northern Nevada Chapter held its sixth Chapter meeting for 2018-19 on March 21, 2019 at Atlantis Casino Hotel for a luncheon event. President Diane Mitchell welcomed and introduced everyone. Also, Past President Dave Wylie invited all interested to Webcast on **The Future of Refrigerants: Unitary and VRF Systems**, April 18, 2019, 8:00AM - 10:00 AM PDT and **Nevada's "Day on the Hill"** event in Carson City, April 24, 2019, 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM. Where we are able to advocate for ASHRAE and provide expertise to Nevada's State Legislators.

Karen McGinley – NV Energy Business Energy Service spoke about "Energy Efficiency Project Incentives" which apply to all of their service area in Nevada and presented project examples for existing and new construction sites along with information on renewable energy programs and incentives.

Enjoy the photos of the Northern Nevada members at the meeting on following pages.

Best regards,



Dean S. Borges, Historian, 2018-19













